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Reception -  Cobie for his amazing progress and efforts in phonics, and impressing a visitor with his  
reading! 
Ella for always showcasing our school rules ‘Ready, Respectful, 
Safe.’ 
Year 1 -  Phoebe for always being so involved in our lessons. 
Joshua for a brilliant attitude towards his learning. 
Year 2 -  Aeryn for her imaginative ideas during our sentence 
stacking lessons. 
Tommy for his excellent reasoning skills in our Maths lessons. 
Year 3 -  Darcy for brightening up the classroom with her  
brilliant sense of  humour and commitment to school values. 
Charlie for giving 100% to all he does.  
Year 4 -  Jaxen for amazing DT skills, as well as also helping  others with their projects.  
Lilly for always paying attention to the finer details in all her work. 
Year 5 -  Sonny for great participation and improvement in football sessions. 
Fae for brilliant weaving skills and helping others. 
Year 6 -  Max for being an amazing leader in PE. 
Evie for her amazing writing ideas and improvements in grammar. 
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We absolutely loved welcoming Charlotte from The Dogs Trust into 
school this week, who delivered 'Be Dog Smart’ workshops for each of 

our year groups. She was accompanied by an extremely realistic,  
life-sized, toy dog and together they helped our children to develop an      

understanding about safe and considerate behaviours around dogs they 
know and live with and in the community. Thank you to Charlotte and the Dogs Trust for 

being so brilliant—we are hoping that we will be working with the charity again later in the 
academic year, so watch this space!  

 

Year 5 have been busy artists this half term, inspired by Georges Braque, who was one of the 
pioneers of Cubism. Adopting Braque's style, they have created mixed media pieces of abstract 

art using collage and sketching. Lots of creativity and 'thinking 
outside the box' was required to complete their final pieces, 
designed to represent significant landmarks in New York. The 
children have worked really hard on their final pieces, which 
are looking great! 

 

And finally, I'm delighted to announce that we have now launched our 
brand new Facebook page: Kingstone and Thruxton Primary School! 
Please do take a look and like and follow us to keep up to date with new 

posts. We will be posting regular updates on here of all the wonderful things we 
get up to in school. 
 

I look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Monday 28th April for 
the start of the Summer Term. With best wishes for a lovely Easter break, 
 

Elissa Vigus 
Headteacher 

http://www.kingstone-thruxton.hereford.sch.uk/


 

The winners this week are….                                    

Mason 

Alfie 

The winner this week are….       

Rauri 

Class Trophy: Year 5 
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The winner this week: 

David 

Class Trophy: Year 5 

 Calendar of Events 

14th
—

25th 

Easter Break 

28th Back to School 

Stay connected with us on Facebook! 

Search for Kingstone and Thruxton        

Primary School and hit 'Like and Follow’ 

to get the latest updates and news.  

Letters will be 

emailed home next 

week confirming PE & 

Forest School days. 
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